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Simcoe Day 2019, Fenelon Falls 
Report: Gene Munson  Photos:  Glenn Weigel & Gene Munson       

L-R Chuck Nesbitt, Glenn Weigel, Gene Munson, and Bill Ross. 

Hot weather set the stage for the 
MLAOC’s large attractive display of 
vintage outboards at Simcoe Day 
2019, Fenelon Falls.

The diversity and quality of our 
display (thanks to Owen Aho’s 
contribution) was well received by 
the public and greatly appreciated 
by the Event organizers.  

The Event was well attended by the 
public and included War of 1812 
re-enactments, various displays put 
on by the Fleming College Varsity 
Lumberjack team, and other 
interactive activities throughout the 
Town. 

Special thanks to club members 
Chuck Nesbitt, Bill Ross, Glenn 
Weigel for volunteering their time 
and energy, making our MLAOC 
display a great success.  
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